COTSWOLD

DISTRICT COUNCIL

NOTICE OF VACANCY

in the office of Councillor

Broadwell Parish Council

NOTICE is given that, due to the resignation of Kate Burtonwood, a vacancy has arisen

for a Councillor for the Parish Council.

In accordance with Section 89(3) of the Local Government Act 1972, as this vacancy has
occurred within six months of the ordinary elections to the Parish Council, an election shall
not be held to fill the vacancy. The vacancy will therefore be filled at the next ordinary

election of councillors to be held on 4 May 2023.

However, the Parish Council may choose to fill the vacancy by co-option for the period
until that election. The co-option may take place after the expiry of this notice on 16
January 2023.

Dated 22 December 2022

Robert Weaver

Chief Executive
Cotswold District Council
Trinity Road

Cirencester

GL7 1PX
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